

Our hearts are full and God is good

It has certainly been a rough couple of weeks. But there is always good news to share. I want to update everyone to let you know how much your prayers have meant and how the power of prayer should never be denied.

Our beautiful 2nd grader has returned to school! After spending a few days in the hospital and resting at home, she is back to her spunky self. She is full of smiles and is so happy to be back. We've missed her and cannot express enough how wonderful it is to see her in the hallways once again.

Senora Rosario is recuperating in the hospital. I went to see her yesterday, bringing flowers and cards from the staff. I also showed up with a bag FULL of cards, notes, and pictures from the students. We've all been praying for her. She was alert and happy to see me. She said she is feeling better and that she wants to say thank you to everyone for the prayers. God is good and will make her strong again. She said she is fighting hard to get back to school soon.

Please continue to pray for Senora and for all those that are struggling with their health.

K4 and 4th grade buddy project

Our K4 students, along with their 4th grade buddies, have made bookmarks for potential families. Check out their service video by clicking the link below.

K4/4 Service Video

canva.com



We need you!

Join us **Next Friday, February 16** for a pizza-making extravaganza! Many hands are required to make this successful.

Come enjoy music and getting to catch up with friends you haven't seen in a while and meet some new families while your hands are busy assembling sauce, cheese and toppings! Even a little bit of your time will make a difference. Click <u>HERE</u> to see available volunteer slots.

Lunch Helpers needed

Please help if you can. February 20th from 10:45-11:45am is our next Staff luncheon. Volunteers are asked to come to school to assist in monitoring the lunchroom and the playground. This is a great opportunity to spend time with your child while allowing all of our teachers and aides to enjoy lunch together.



Save your Seat!

Help us meet our goal. We are hoping to have 100% reenrollment by March 1st and we are almost there! Have you registered yet for the 2024-2025 school year?

Simply go onto TADS and complete the registration

Spirit Wear Sale

Our Spirit Wear Sale starts now and runs through February 26th. Get your favorite items now!



St. Leonard's Spirit Wear Spring 2024

☑ justagameimpressions.chipply.com

Don't forget to claim your tuition

Tuition Breakdowns for the 2023 year are available in TADS by going into your TADS dashboard, navigating to reports, tax documentation, and then select the year 2023.

Parents please also make sure your address is updated in the TADS system.

Valentines Day, Fat Tuesday, and Ash Wednesday



This year, on February 14, 2024, there will not be a dispensation because Valentine's Day is on Ash Wednesday. So, classrooms will celebrate Valentine's Day on Tuesday, February 13th. Students may come that day dressed in red, pink, and white.

We will have our All-School Mass on Wednesday at 8am. All are welcome. Ashes will be distributed. Mass is planned by 3rd and 6th grade

Ash Wednesday and Good Friday are days of fasting. During fasting, Catholics are allowed to have a main meal and two lesser meals which together do not equal the main meal. This applies to all persons between the ages of 18-60. Those over 60 years of age are not required to fast.

Ash Wednesday, Good Friday, and all Fridays during Lent are days of abstinence from meat and meat products. We will not offer meat on Fridays for our hot lunch meal program and we encourage all families to practice abstinence from meat, too.

PSC - Parental Choice meeting next week

You're invited

Anyone interested in the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program can come to the PSC meeting on Tuesday, February 13th at 6pm. St. Leonard Choice administrators will be there to answer any questions.

Volleyball opportunity at CMH

Attention girls currently in 4th, 5th, 6th, & 7th grades: interested in volleyball.

Catholic Memorial Jr. Crusaders volleyball registration is now open. https://jrcrusader.sportngin.com/register/form/951548560 - Details in the 2024 Jr. Crusaders volleyball flyer.

We will be hosting a player evaluation on April 17th to all those interested in participating in Jr Crusaders volleyball.